
ANNOUNCEMENTS
10-2-2022

PRAYER REQUEST

We have had an influx of interest for our Pre-K classes. Please pray
over these families who are considering enrollment here at LHCA, for
our school to provide a warm, inviting welcome to these families, and
for God to continue to expand the local awareness of our academy!

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY



MIDNIGHT BIBLE STUDY
LED BY MELISSA CUNNINGHAM
STARTING FRIDAY,  SEPT 30 / /  11:45PM-1:30AM
IN THE CHAPEL (OLD MARRIAGE ALIVE ROOM)

Can't sleep? Wake up with us as we dive into Jesus's farewell
message out of the book of John! Women are invited to join us for
this 6-week session on Friday nights, starting September 30. Please
RSVP at the bulletin board or the app!

CHARIOT ONLINE APPAREL STORE
EXTENDED THROUGH OCT 19
NOW INCLUDING HOODIES & SWEATSHIRTS
BOTH YOUTH AND ADULT SIZES AVAILABLE

After continued interest and requests, we have decided to extend our
LHCA Spirit Apparel online shop fundraiser, also adding sweatshirts
and hoodies available for purchase. (If they aren't added to the store
by today, they should be early this week.) Follow the link on our
website, LHCAvinton.org to snag your Chariot gear today!

If you ordered shirts during our previous run, they are now available
for pickup at the back table of the sanctuary. Thank you for
supporting LHCA!

UPCOMING EVENTS



JUST DESSERTS DINNER THEATER SHOW
FRIDAY, OCT 14 // 7-9:00PM
SATURDAY, OCT 15 // 6-8PM

Come and enjoy an interactive dinner show put on by our very own
Drama Team! This whodunit interactive murder mystery will keep you
laughing through your mouthwatering 3-course meal! All proceeds
benefit LHCA.

Menu includes an appetizer, your choice of sliced turkey or roast beef
main course, and a delectable dessert. Limited seats available, reserve
yours online, on the app, or at the back table today! Didn't catch the
early-bird special? No problem - tickets are now set at that
discounted price!

TABLE TICKET PACKAGES AVAILABLE!
This drama presents our church with a unique evangelistic
opportunity. Do you know of people you could invite that don't go to
church? Do you have family, friends, or co-workers that love a good
murder-mystery? Pre-purchase a table of 6 for $240 and invite them
to join you!

STUDENT MINISTRY



SCAREMARE
FRIDAY,  OCTOBER 14
2300 CARROLL AVE,  LYNCHBURG
MORE DETAILS TBA

Come if you dare to Scaremare! Youth are invited to this 40-minute
walkthrough haunted attraction by Liberty University. Our Youth
Leaders are still planning details, including when we will leave and
return to the church. Please let Melissa & Jason know if you are
interested at 540-815-7800.

SUNDAY SCHOOL GROUPS



NEW CLASS - THE JOURNEY
LED BY DANIEL & TAMMY GISH
STARTING OCT.  2 @ 9:00AM / /  ROOM E101

This 8-week class for new and growing believers will help you mature
in your spiritual relationship and become an equipped follower of
Christ. Come and learn how to be a disciple for God!

WEDNESDAY PRAYER & STUDY

EVERY WEDNESDAY 6:30PM
IN THE CHAPEL

We encourage you to join us for Wednesday Prayer & Study as Pastor
Jay continues a special message from Acts 27: “How to Weather the
Storms of Life”. If you don't currently attend our mid-week message,
we invite you to come this week!

GENERAL

CHURCH WORKDAY
SATURDAY, OCT 8 @ 8:00AM

Come lend a helping hand! We will be having a general workday to
complete some indoor & outdoor projects for the church. All ages,
experiences, abilities are welcome! Lunch will be provided. Sign up at
the bulletin board.

BUSINESS MEETING
WEDNESDAY, OCT 12

We will be holding an open floor business meeting to discuss current
and future objectives and operations of the church. Subject points of
the meeting include bi-law change propositions and Seats for Souls.
Pastor Jay will open each point with a short explanation, followed by
open discussion. All church family is welcome to attend!

OPERATION
CHRISTMAS
CHILD

COLLECTION WEEK NOV 14 - 21

Christmas is right around the corner, and our church will be collecting
Christmas shoe boxes containing gifts and Christ's gospel to needy
children all over the world. If you would like us to fill a shoe box for
you, please write a check to the church for $30, which will cover the
cost of gifts, a Bible, and shipping. Our church family goal this year is
to pack 150 Christmas shoe boxes. Please pray for this vital ministry
and thank you for your faithful generosity.

Contact Dwayne and Michelle Moorman with any questions.

"Declare His glory among all the nations" - Psalm 96:3


